June 28, 1931

P

Cammissioner of Public Lands,
Santa Fe, New lexico Att'n: Dr. Wells

Dear 8ir:

Acknowledging receipt of your letter of June 23rd, with -
reference to the abmndonment of the Hobbs High #1 well, Seetion 35,
‘l"p.lB,S. Rﬂng‘ 38 E. '

Mr. Sullivan advises me that all the regulations have been |

oomplied with, As you know this well was plugged during his time as
g:lmmm. I see no reason why thelr bond should not

As you know that they drilled under the nane of Hobbs High
01l Campany.

Yours very truly,

Box 494,
Hobbs, New Mexico

orp/



